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Meeting National Curriculum requirements for swimming and water safety. 
Priority should always be given to ensuring that pupils can perform safe self-rescue even if they do not fully meet the first two 
requirements of the National Curriculum programme of study 

 

Question Stats: Further context 
Relative to local challenges 

What percentage of your current Year 6 cohort can swim 
competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance 
of at least 25 metres? 

94% We have a high percentage of children meeting 
the National Curriculum award this year. Most 
children have swimming lessons outside of 
school time. For those children who did not meet 
the standard by the easter of their year 5, we 
continued their lessons into year 6. 
 
For those children who came to the school in 
year 5 or 6 we have given them extra lessons to 
help them achieve as high a standard as possible 
before they leave. The extra lessons have been 
given alongside our normal lessons so there has 
been no impact on the Sports Premium budget. 

What percentage of your current Year 6 cohort can use 
a range of strokes effectively [for example, front crawl, 
backstroke, and breaststroke]? 

94% In the easter of year 5 we formally assess all 
children to establish whether they have met the 
National Curriculum award for distance and 
range of strokes. 

Swimming Data 
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What percentage of your current Year 6 cohort are able 
to perform safe self-rescue in different water-based 
situations? 

100% This years cohort from year 6 have had 4 
sessions of water safety as part of their school 
swimming lessons. They have also had a water 
safety drama morning where we went through 
scenarios they may come across where they 
would need some water safety knowledge. 
 
The whole year 6 class went to Delamere water 
park in May and experienced open water 
swimming. We discussed cold shock and open 
water safety at this session. 

If your schools swimming data is below national 
expectation, you can choose to use the Primary PE and 
sport premium to provide additional top-up sessions 
for those pupils that did not meet National Curriculum 
requirements after the completion of core lessons. Have 
you done this? 

No Our provision has been funded through our school 
swimming budget. 

Have you provided CPD to improve the knowledge and 
confidence of staff to be able to teach swimming and 
water safety? 

No The staff who teach swimming are experienced and 
have not required any CPD this year. 


